
Notice of Incumbent Noncandidacy 

For the 2025 Town Board Election 

Town of Elba 

 

The following incumbent(s) Town Board members whose term of office expires in April 2025 and 
whose seat will be contested at the 2025 Spring Election has filed Notification of Noncandidacy, 
as provided under section 120.06(6)(b)3 of the state statutes:  

 

Patti Inglett  Town of Elba - Treasurer 

Paul Walz  Town of Elba – Supervisor 1 

 

By filing the Notification of Noncandidacy, the incumbent listed above has given notice that 
he/she does not intend to be a candidate for re-election to the Town of Elba Board.  

A qualified elector of the Town of Elba who wishes to become a candidate and have their name 
appear on the election ballot for any of the Town of Elba board seat(s) that will be contested at the 
2025 Spring Election must file all necessary forms at the Town of Elba Town Hall, N3799 County 
Road T, Columbus, Wisconsin by no later than 5:00pm on Tuesday, January 7, 2025. 

Additional information about the Town of Elba, Town Board Elections is available by contacting 
the Town of Elba Clerk, Lori Koenig-Fry at 920-728-0269 or clerk@townofelba.wi.gov 

 
Posted: 12/18/2024 
Lori Koenig-Fry 
Town of Elba Clerk 
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